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JUN 1 2 1985

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL' 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 31, 1985, which included a copy of
Commonwealth Edison's Scope and Objectives for the Quad Cities Station
emergency preparedness exercise scheduled for August 27, 1985. We find
these objectives to be acceptable and unchanged from those discussed with
Mr. T. Ploski of my staff on May 21, 1985. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. G. Brown of my staff at (312) 790-5582.

Your cooperation with us.is appreciated.

Sincerely,

f/

C. J. Paperiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

N. Kalivianakis, Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)

. Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Contro1~ Division /

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE y y
W. Weaver, FEMA,- RV
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